








 

 

April 8, 2024 
 
 
 
Via electronic mail 
Mr. William Randall 
7090 Randall Road 
Poplar Grove, Illinois 61065 
ifihave1@yahoo.com 
                

RE:  OMA Requests for Review – 2024 PAC 80841-80843 
         

Dear Mr. Randall:   
 

The Public Access Bureau has received the attached answer to your Requests for 
Review from the North Boone Community Unit School District No. 200 (District) Board of 
Education (Board) This answer is the Board's response to the issues you raised concerning the 
Open Meetings Act (OMA).  5 ILCS 120/1 et seq. (West 2022).  The Board has provided this 
office with a confidential answer as well, but OMA prohibits this office from disclosing that 
answer to you.  5 ILCS 120/3.5(c) (West 2022). 
  

    This office has not yet determined whether or not the Board violated OMA.  You 
now have the option of replying in writing to the Board's answer by providing any additional 
information or arguments about the issues you raised in your Requests for Review.   

 
A reply is not required but, if you choose to reply, you must submit your reply to 

this office within 7 business days of your receipt of this letter.  5 ILCS 120/3.5(c) (West 2022).  
Please send a copy of any reply to the Board as well.   

 
As the next step, this office will consider the information and arguments presented 

by both parties and analyze the law to determine whether or not a violation of OMA occurred. 
The time that this process takes varies from case to case.  We will notify you in writing of this 
office's conclusions when the review is complete.   
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If you have any questions, you may contact me at katherine.goldsmith@ilag.gov. 

  
Very truly yours, 

 
  
 

      KATIE GOLDSMITH 
      Assistant Attorney General 
      Public Access Bureau 
 
Attachment 
 
cc: Via electronic mail 
 Dr. Michael Greenlee 

Superintendent 
North Boone Community Unit School District No. 200 
6248 North Boone School Road 
Poplar Grove, Illinois 61065 
mgreenlee@nbcusd.org 
 

cc: Via electronic mail 
 Mrs. Andrea Sowers 

Executive Assistant to the Superintendent 
North Boone Community Unit School District No. 200 
6248 North Boone School Road 
Poplar Grove, Illinois 61065 
asowers@nbcusd.org 
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